
Dean Melina Kibbe welcomes Dr. Kristie Lidie and Ms. Sandy Snyder to the 

University of Virginia to present the Congressionally Directed Medical Research 

Programs (CDMRP) on February 1st from 10 am to 12:00 pm in Leonard 

Sandridge Auditorium. This is a wonderful opportunity to learn about funding 

opportunities and to discuss potentials for collaboration with the Department of 

Defense (DoD) on basic and translational research. The meeting will be in a 

town-hall discussion format followed by round-table group discussions. A zoom-

link will be used to broadcast to interested investigators from other universities. 

Please keep an eye on your email. Details will follow soon. For more 

information, please contact Dr. Jianjie Ma, Department of Surgery at UVA 

(jianjie.ma@virginia.edu). 

 

Dr. Kristy Lidie currently serves as Deputy Director for Program Management at 

CDMRP and Ms. Sandy Snyder currently serves as Program Manager for the 

Military Burn Research Program (MBRP) and the Defense Medical Research and 

Development Program (DMRDP) - Battlefield Resuscitation & Immediate 

Stabilization of Combat Casualties (BRISCC).  

  

 

Kristy B. Lidie, Ph.D., Deputy Director for CDMRP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sandy J. Snyder, MSN, RN, CCRN-K (MAJ, USAR), Program 

Manager for MBRP and DMRDP and BRISCC. 

mailto:jianjie.ma@virginia.edu

